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delight Jeffrey Archer's many fans and proves why the Mail on Sunday has said that
he is 'probably the greatest storyteller of our age'. If you loved this story be
sure to look out for The Year of Short Stories, a collection of digital short
stories which celebrate the talent of this incredible bestselling author,
including The Endgame and The Man Who Robbed His Own Post Office.
An Economic History of Europe Karl Gunnar Persson 2015-03-12 Second edition of
leading textbook on European economic history, updated throughout and with new
coverage of post-financial crisis Europe.
Evidence Based Treatments for Trauma-Related Psychological Disorders Ulrich
Schnyder 2015-01-30 This book offers an evidence based guide for clinical
psychologists, psychiatrists, psychotherapists and other clinicians working with
trauma survivors in various settings. It provides easily digestible, up-to-date
information on the basic principles of traumatic stress research and practice,
including psychological and sociological theories as well as epidemiological,
psychopathological, and neurobiological findings. However, as therapists are
primarily interested in how to best treat their traumatized patients, the core
focus of the book is on evidence based psychological treatments for trauma-related
mental disorders. Importantly, the full range of trauma and stress related
disorders is covered, including Acute Stress Reaction, Complex PTSD and Prolonged
Grief Disorder, reflecting important anticipated developments in diagnostic
classification. Each of the treatment chapters begins with a short summary of the
theoretical underpinnings of the approach, presents a case illustrating the
treatment protocol, addresses special challenges typically encountered in
implementing this treatment, and ends with an overview of related outcomes and
other research findings. Additional chapters are devoted to the treatment of
comorbidities, special populations and special treatment modalities and to
pharmacological treatments for trauma-related disorders. The book concludes by
addressing the fundamental question of how to treat whom, and when.
Operations and Supply Chain Management Roberta S. Russell 2016-12-01 Russell and
Taylor's Operations and Supply Chain Management, 9th Edition is designed to teach
students how to analyze processes, ensure quality, create value, and manage the
flow of information and products, while creating value along the supply chain in a
global environment. Russell and Taylor explain and clearly demonstrate the skills
needed to be a successful operations manager. Most importantly, Operations
Management, 9th Edition makes the quantitative topics easy for students to
understand and the mathematical applications less intimidating. Appropriate for
students preparing for careers across functional areas of the business
environment, this text provides foundational understanding of both qualitative and
quantitative operations management processes.
Muslims in the UK Tufyal Choudhury 2005 Includes four policy papers focusing on
Muslims in the UK. The papers address education, employment, justice, and
equality. With their specific focus, the papers highlight how issues affect
Muslims specifically, and make recommendations targeted to address those
specificities, thus contributing to enriching the policy process. This publication
is a follow up to the respective chapter in the EUMAP 2002 report "Monitoring
Minority Protection in the EU." The 2002 report was a snap shot of the situation
of Muslims, in terms of minority rights, and their experiences of discrimination
and disadvantage.
On Guilt, Responsibility, and Punishment Alf Ross 1975-01-01 Selected essays
originally published as a book in Danish in 1970. Three had been published before
then in English, but the others are new. All deal with concepts common to law and
morality. "They function in the same way in legal and moral discourse: guilt
determines responsibility, and responsibility punishment. But the conditions under
which a person incurs guilt differ according to whether the guilt is legal or
moral, as do also the manner in which the responsibility takes effect and the
penal reaction itself." Cf. Preface, page v.
Law of the Sea Hugo Caminos 2017-07-05 This series brings together the most
significant published journal articles in international law as determined by the
editors of each volume in the series. The proliferation of law, specialist
journals, the increase in international materials and the use of the internet has
meant that it is increasingly difficult for students and legal scholars to have
access to all the relevant articles. Many valuable older articles are unable to be
obtained readily. In addition each volume contains an informative introduction
which provides an overview of the subject matter and justification of why the
articles were collected. This series contains collections of articles in a manner
that is of use for both teaching and research.
The Nature and Authority of Precedent Neil Duxbury 2008 Neil Duxbury examines how
precedents constrain legal decision-makers and how legal decision-makers relax and
avoid those constraints. There is no single principle or theory which explains the
authority of precedent but rather a number of arguments which raise rebuttable
presumptions in favour of precedent-following. This book examines the force and
the limitations of these arguments and shows that although the principal
requirement of the doctrine of precedent is that courts respect earlier judicial
decisions on materially identical facts, the doctrine also requires courts to
depart from such decisions when following them would perpetuate legal error or
injustice. Not only do judicial precedents not 'bind' judges in the classicalpositivist sense, but, were they to do so, they would be ill suited to common-law
decision-making. Combining historical inquiry and philosophical analysis, this
book will assist anyone seeking to understand how precedent operates as a commonlaw doctrine.
Hans Christian Andersen and Community Anne Klara Bom 2020-01-07 The theme of
community has perhaps never been of a more vital significance than in our present
day and age. The process we refer to as modernity has been synonymous with the
gradual fragmentation and disintegration of traditional communities on various
levels of our societies. Today, we might be facing the culmination of this
process. The spectres of nationalism are undermining various national and
international communities. Inequality is on the rise. If people unite it is too
often in the mistrust and sometimes hatred of other people. Hans Christian
Andersen lived at a time when this process was at its early stages, and he was
acutely aware of its potential perils. Alongside the transformations of
traditional communities, other communities seem to appear. A recurring element in
these culturally specific communities is literature, and Hans Christian Andersen
is a key figure here, as his literary and cultural legacy has a magnetic effect on
people around the globe. A vivid example of this effect was the conference Hans
Christian Andersen and Community. The conference was held at the University of
Southern Denmark in 2017 to celebrate the 150th anniversary of Hans Christian
Andersen?s status as honourary citizen in Odense. This book presents a selection
of 19 contributions to the conference. In various ways, each chapter activates the
concept of community in relation to Andersen as an author and as a citizen of the
world he lived in as well as the cultural icon which he has become.
Manual of lexicography Ladislav Zgusta 1971-01-01
Iqbal Farooq and the Guiding Star Manu Sareen 2013-12-06 This is a very different
Christmas story. Meet Iqbal Farooq and his family - for the first time in English:
It is December 24th and Iqbal’s dad just got a great idea: "Let's have the biggest
and most spectacular Christmas tree in the whole building. No, in the whole
neighbourhood," Dad shouted. But since his idea involves Iqbal’s crazy uncle
Rafig, it probably means trouble. Manu Sareen is the author behind the politically
incorrect children’s books about Iqbal and his immigrant family’s life in
multicultural Nørrebro in Copenhagen, Denmark. Manu Sareen is also a well known
politicain and has served as Danish national congres member. This book is
published in fixed layout.
The Common Place of Law Patricia Ewick 2014-12-10 Why do some people not hesitate
to call the police to quiet a barking dog in the middle of the night, while others

Calculus Cheat Sheet WeSolveThem 2016-08-19 Cheat sheets and other books by "The
WeSolveThem.com Team" are designed for the modern college student. We focus on the
material that is actually in the courses, give pointers and tips and provide
thousands of resources on our website. On WeSolveThem.com students can get topnotch help via video lessons, math print lessons and or handwritten lessons by
search previously solved problems or requesting an original problem.
WeSolveThem.com - Education for the modern student
Understanding Political Science Statistics Peter Galderisi 2015-03-24 In politics,
you begin by asking theoretically interesting questions. Sometimes statistics can
help answer those questions. When it comes to applied statistics, students
shouldn’t just learn a vast array of formula—they need to learn the basic concepts
of statistics as solutions to particular problems. Peter Galderisi demonstrates
that statistics are a summary of how to answer the problem: learn the math but
only after learning the concepts and methodological considerations that give it
context. With this as a starting point, Understanding Political Science Statistics
asks students to consider how to address a research problem conceptually before
being led to the appropriate formula. Throughout, Galderisi looks at problems
through a lens of "observations and expectations," which can be applied to myriad
statistical techniques, both descriptive and inferential. This approach links the
answers researchers get from their individual data analysis to the research
designs and questions from which these analyses are derived. By emphasizing the
underlying logic of statistical analysis for greater understanding and drawing on
applications and examples from political science (including law), the book
illustrates how students can apply statistical concepts and techniques in their
own research, in future coursework, and simply as an informed consumer of numbers
in public discourse. The following features help students master the material:
Legal and Methodological sidebars highlight key concepts and provide applied
examples on law, politics, and methodology; End-of-chapter exercises allow
students to test their mastery of the basic concepts and techniques along the way;
A Sample Solutions Guide provides worked-out answers for odd-numbered exercises,
with all answers available in the Instructor’s Manual; Key Terms are helpfully
called out in both Marginal Definitions and a Glossary; A Companion Website
(www.routledge.com/cw/galderisi) with further resources for both students and
instructors; A diverse array of data sets include subsets of the ANES and
Eurobarometer surveys; CCES; US Congressional district data; and a cross-national
dataset with political, economic, and demographic variables; and Companion guides
to SPSS and Stata walk students through the procedures for analysis and provide
exercises that go hand-in-hand with online data sets.
Researching Music Censorship Helmi Järviluoma 2017-06-23 Freedom of expression and
its direct counterpart, censorship and silencing, are increasingly gaining
attention in the world of art and culture. Through the growth of social media and
its worldwide distribution, arts and cultural products are shared, and the
increased visibility and audibility of culture is highlighted through iconic and
pivotal clashes, such as the fatwa on The Satanic Verses in 1989, the recurring
bans on the music of Wagner, the alleged censorship of playlists following 9/11,
and the cartoon crisis in 2006. This volume takes the discussion directly to the
field of music studies in a broad frame and insists on examining music censorship
in a global perspective. The book addresses the important and increasingly
relevant issue of scholarship on music censorship and thus contributes to a
detailed understanding of the phenomenon. Often, words and semantic meaning are
held to be determining to the restrictions on musicians and singers, but as this
collection documents, the reasons for censorship might not always be found in
verbal messages. Rather, the positioning of a more broad understanding of why and
how music can convey meaning and accordingly trigger censorship and bans is at the
heart of this work. The complexity of music censorship includes historical,
structural as well as emotional ‘listenings’ and interpretations of sound. The
topic, accordingly, is political, as well as scholarly urgent.
The Bilingual LSP Dictionary Sandro Nielsen 1994
Empiricism and the Philosophy of Mind John R. Searle 1984 Six lectures discuss the
mind-body problem, artificial intelligence, the workings of the brain, the mental
aspect of human action, prediction of human behavior, and free will
Criminal Law and Human Rights Piet Hein van Kempen 2014-06-28 The essays selected
for this volume discuss the meaning and rationale of fundamental individual rights
to substantive criminal law, criminal procedure law and sentencing law. The essays
have been chosen for their high quality, timeless approach and general attention
to issues that are of universal interest and thus not too closely related to the
technicalities of a specific criminal justice system, and offer a general overview
as well as an in-depth examination of criminal law and human rights.
Microeconomics, Global Edition Jeffrey Perloff 2016-03-07 For all Intermediate
Microeconomics courses at the undergraduate or graduate level. Microeconomics has
become a market leader because Perloff presents theory in the context of real,
data-driven examples, and then develops intuition through his hallmark Solved
Problems. Students gain a practical perspective, seeing how models connect to
real-world decisions being made in today’s firms and policy debates. The Seventh
Edition is substantially updated and modified based on the extremely helpful
suggestions of faculty and students who used the first six editions. Every chapter
is thoroughly revised and includes new or updated examples and applications.
MyEconLab for Microeconomics is a total learning package for the intermediate
microeconomics course. MyEconLab is an online homework, tutorial, and assessment
program that truly engages students in learning. It helps students better prepare
for class, quizzes, and exams–resulting in better performance in the course–and
provides educators a dynamic set of tools for gauging individual and class
progress. This program will provide a better teaching and learning experience–for
you and your students. Here’s how: Improve Results with MyEconLab: MyEconLab
delivers proven results in helping students succeed and provides engaging
experiences that personalize learning. Help Students Review and Apply Concepts:
Examples and exercises help students practice and connect to real-world decisions
being made today in today’s firms and policy debates. Keep Your Course Current and
Relevant: New examples, exercises, and statistics appear throughout the text.
Please note that the product you are purchasing does not include MyEconLab.
MyEconLab Join over 11 million students benefiting from Pearson MyLabs. This title
can be supported by MyEconLab, an online homework and tutorial system designed to
test and build your understanding. Would you like to use the power of MyEconLab to
accelerate your learning? You need both an access card and a course ID to access
MyEconLab. These are the steps you need to take: 1. Make sure that your lecturer
is already using the system Ask your lecturer before purchasing a MyLab product as
you will need a course ID from them before you can gain access to the system. 2.
Check whether an access card has been included with the book at a reduced cost If
it has, it will be on the inside back cover of the book. 3. If you have a course
ID but no access code, you can benefit from MyEconLab at a reduced price by
purchasing a pack containing a copy of the book and an access code for MyEconLab
(ISBN:9781292071732) 4. If your lecturer is using the MyLab and you would like to
purchase the product... Go to www.myeconlab.com to buy access to this interactive
study programme. For educator access, contact your Pearson representative. To find
out who your Pearson representative is, visit www.pearsoned.co.uk/replocator
Classical Roman law Fritz Schulz 1961
Who Is Hillary Clinton? Heather Alexander 2016 Introduces the life of the First
Lady of the US, the first First Lady to become a US Senator, the Secretary of
State, and the first woman to run as the Democratic candidate for President.
A Wasted Hour Jeffrey Archer 2017-09-12 A young student hitch-hiking home from
college meets an old man with an incredible story to tell. Taken from his
collection Tell Tale, A Wasted Hour is an ingenious and witty short story sure to
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accept the pain and losses associated with defective products, unsuccesful
surgery, and discrimination? Patricia Ewick and Susan Silbey collected accounts of
the law from more than four hundred people of diverse backgrounds in order to
explore the different ways that people use and experience it. Their fascinating
and original study identifies three common narratives of law that are captured in
the stories people tell. One narrative is based on an idea of the law as
magisterial and remote. Another views the law as a game with rules that can be
manipulated to one's advantage. A third narrative describes the law as an
arbitrary power that is actively resisted. Drawing on these extensive case
studies, Ewick and Silbey present individual experiences interwoven with an
analysis that charts a coherent and compelling theory of legality. A
groundbreaking study of law and narrative, The Common Place of Law depicts the
institution as it is lived: strange and familiar, imperfect and ordinary, and at
the center of daily life.
The Last Execution Jesper Wung-Sung 2016-03-22 Called “brilliantly devastating” in
a starred review from Kirkus Reviews, this award-winning, mesmerizing novel, based
on the chilling true story of the last execution in Denmark’s history, asks a
question that plagues a small Danish town: does a fifteen-year-old boy deserve to
be put to death? On February 22, 1853, a fifteen-year-old Niels Nelson is prepared
to be executed on Gallows Hill. The master carpenter comes to measure Niels for
his coffin. The master baker bakes bread for the spectators. The messenger posts
the notice of execution in the town square. The poet prepares his best pen to
record the events as they unfold. A fly, Niels’s only companion in the cell,
buzzes. A dog hovers by his young master’s window. A young girl hovers too,
pitying the boy. The executioner sharpens his blade. This remarkable, wrenching
story is told with the alternating perspectives of eleven different bystanders—one
per hour—as the clock ticks ever closer to the moment when the boy must face his
fate. Niels Nielson, a young peasant, was sentenced to death by beheading on the
dubious charges of arson and murder. Does he have the right to live despite what
he is accused of? That is the question the townsfolk ask as the countdown begins.
With strong social conscience, piercing intellect, and masterful storytelling,
Jesper Wung-Sung explores the age-old question: who determines who has the right
to live or die?
Kiss and Tell John Sam Jones 2021-09-10 Selected for the first time in a single
new edition, these sensual stories by prize-winning author John Sam Jones reveal
lucid prose and complex lives. Moving through city steam rooms, rugged North Wales
mountains and estuaries facing other places. Risky sex, new romance and easy
understanding, a mortgage on a semi or keeping a lid on it all for the sake
family, status and belief... Including previously unseen work, and a foreword by
David Llewellyn.
Marketing Across Cultures Jean-Claude Usunier 2005 Back Cover Copy-Usunier "This
book is noteworthy in its content and approach as well as in generating class
discussion on intercultural marketing relations, exchange, and communications.
With the diversity in world markets and the importance of having locally-specific
understanding of markets and consumers, it is a welcome resource for teaching
students who can either relate it to their own intercultural experiences or who
have never had intercultural experiences themselves." Guliz Ger, Professor of
Marketing, Faculty of Business Administration, Bilkent University, Turkey
International marketing relationships have to be built on solid foundations.
Transaction costs in international trade are high--only a stable and firmly
established link between business people can enable them to overcome disagreements
and conflicts of interest. "Marketing Across Cultures, 4e" uses a successful twostage cultural approach to explore International Marketing. - A cross-cultural
approach which compares marketing systems and local commercial customs in various
countries - An inter-cultural approach which studies the interaction between
business peoples of different national cultures "I used "Marketing Across
Cultures" in courses in five different countries with students from more than 35
nations. The book provides a stimulating view on international marketing issues
and at the same time allows in an excellent way to sensitize and train students
for intercultural work, which has become the norm for most medium-sized and large
companies." Prof. Dr. Hartmut H. Holzmuller., Chair of Marketing Universityof
Dortmund, Germany Invaluable to all undergraduate, postgraduate and MBA students
studying International Marketing and for marketing practitioners who wish to
improve their cultural awareness, "Marketing Across Cultures, 4e" is essential
reading. New to This Edition! Rewritten extensively in an effort to make the book
as accessible as possible, co-author Julie Lee from Australia helps bring a EuroAustralasian perspective to the table. New materials includes: - The internet
revolution and its impact on international marketing - Additional web references
that allow in-depth and updated access to cultural and business information - New
cases with web-based references, including Muslim Cola (Chapter 6), Bollywood
(Chapter 8), BrandUSA: Selling Uncle Sam Like Uncle Ben's? (Chapter 14) and more!
To access the robust web materials go to: www.booksites.net/usunier. Jean-Claude
Usunier is a professor of Marketing and International Business at the University
of Lausanne - Graduate School of Commerce (HEC) and at the University LouisPasteur (Strasbourg, France). Julie Lee is a Senior Lecturer in Marketing at the
Graduate School of Management, University of Western Australia.
Islandsk-dansk ordbog Sigfús Blöndal 1924
Children's Rights Trine Schultz 2020
U-Boat War in Photos (Vol. V) Harry Cooper 2020-06-13 The information contained in
the many volumes of "The U-Boat War in Photos" is unmatched in the accuracy and
depth of information - not only dates, places and other data but also personal
input from the men who rode the U-Boats. In these volumes you will read the
compete history of each U-Boat. We post what Type the boat was, what yard built
her, her launch date and her commissioning date, her FeldPost Number, who attacked
her and where she was lost including the lat. long. position. We also include
which flotillas she was with and her Turmabzeichen (Conning Tower Emblem) - in
many cases, they had more than one and we give the reason behind the choice of the
emblem.You will also read about all her Skippers including their date and place of
birth, what was their Naval Class, dates and places of all their training both in
class and aboard, promotions, medals and awards they received and the dates and
what was their final fate.You will also see a great many photos of the boats, the
Skippers, the ships they attacked along with the statistics of the ships they
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attacked. There is also information on any special operations they took
on.PERSONAL INPUT: In many cases we post the many letters and personal
conversations we had with the Skippers and others. In addition, there is personal
input from the ASW guys who attacked and in many cases, destroyed the UBoats.....and in some cases, from the victims of the attacks and sinkings. In many
cases, you will also read post-war input and in many cases, you will see post-war
photos of this author with the veteran.Now sit back and enjoy this library-quality
research and reference book on the history of the Germany U-Bootwaffe that can be
found nowhere else.
Der Geist in Der Natur Hans Christian Orsted 2019-02-27 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the original
artifact, and remains as true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you
will see the original copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries around the world), and other
notations in the work. This work is in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy
and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright
on the body of the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may
contain missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate your support
of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.
Interpretations of Legal History Roscoe Pound 1923
Social Inequalities and Cancer Manoliseditor Kogevinas 1997 In both industrialized
and lessdeveloped societies, cancer incidence and survival are related to
socioeconomic factors. This fascinating volume, the first to examine the magnitude
of these socioeconomic differences in relation to cancer, provides vital
information for all those interested in public health. Cancer incidence and
survival are related to socioeconomic status in both industrialized and less
developed countries. These differences can be explained, in part, by known risk
factors, particularly tobacco smoke, occupational exposures, reproductive
behaviour, diet and biological agents. T.
Handbook on the Economics of the Media Robert G Picard 2015-02-27 Media industries
and services present a complex set of challenges to economic analysis: challenges
made more difficult by the technological changes that have been transforming the
media sector. Research on the economics of media has made major advances
The Making of the New Environmental Consciousness Andrew Jamison 1990
Criminal Jurisdiction Thomas Elholm 2014-06-30 Jurisdiction in criminal matters is
one of the classical central issues concerning criminal justice. Due to
globalization, it seems increasingly relevant for legislators, prosecutors, and
judges all over. This book contains a brief overview of the criminal jurisdiction
rules in the five Nordic countries: Denmark, Finland, Iceland, Norway, and Sweden.
The structure of the book makes it easy to analyze and compare the rules crossborder. This is relevant due to the close historical and cultural relationship of
the five countries, and due to decades of practical cooperation in criminal
matters between the countries. The trend to extend domestic jurisdiction is also
seen outside the Nordic countries, which makes the book relevant for readers
outside the region. [Subject: Criminal Law, Comparative Law, Nordic Law]
What Constitutes a Good Society? Bent Greve 1999-12-08 We all have an opinion as
to what constitutes a good life. This book takes the arguments a step further by
discussing what makes a good society from a variety of perspectives. It emphasizes
the need for individual involvement and the right economic conditions. Citizenship
is also central for the emerging globalized society.
The End of Irish History? Colin Coulter 2003-09-20 Ireland appears to be in the
throes of a remarkable process of social change. The purpose of this book is to
systematically scrutinize the interpretations and prescriptions that inform the
deceptively simple metaphor of the "Celtic Tiger." The standpoint of the book is
that a more critical approach to the course of development being followed by the
Republic is urgently required. The essays collected here set out to expose the
fallacies that drive the fashionable rhetoric of Tigerhood. Four of these
fallacies--that Ireland has cast off the chains of economic dependency, that
everyone is benefiting from the economic recovery, that personal freedom and
liberty are at an unprecedented level for all citizens, and that Ireland is also
experiencing a period of strong cultural renaissance--are vigorously challenged.
Nothing But Fear Knud Romer 2012 The Second World War is long over but its legacy
continues to tear a town - and a young boy's life - apart.Knud is growing up in
Falster, a small Danish town in the 1960s. The war is over but the Germans are
still hated and Knud has a German mother. Bullied and persecuted at school, he
retreats into the eccentric world of his family's history - but he can't escape
the fact that, for him, his parents, and his paternal grandparents, the war is
still being fought.Depicting a town and a family devastated by prejudice, Nothing
But Fear is written with empathy and venom in equal measure.
The Good Paper Lotte Rienecker 2013 in Danish higher education.
Legal Polycentricity Hanne Petersen 1995 The Regulation of Euthanasia
The Supreme Court of Denmark Jens Peter Christensen 2015-05-01 The Justices of the
Supreme Court of Denmark recognize there is a lack of published information in
English that presents the Court and its work, not least when participating in
international networks and cooperation. This book gives readers a view into the
heart and history of the Supreme Court of Denmark. The book offers a compelling
view of one of the oldest supreme courts in Europe. Supreme Court justice Jens
Peter Christensen places the Court within a constitutional setting and describes
the role and daily functions of the Court. As a Professor of Law at the University
of Copenhagen, Ditlev Tamm reviews Denmark's Supreme Court in a historical
perspective, from the Court's birth in 1661 as a child of absolutism, to 2011 when
the Court celebrated its 350th birthday. John Erichsen - a Master of Arts in
history and art history - guides readers through the magnificent premises of the
Court located in the heart of Copenhagen in Christiansborg, the palace that also
houses the Danish Parliament and the Prime Minister's Office. [Subject: Danish
Law, Legal History, Constitutional Law]
Why Democracy? Alf Ross 1952-01-01
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